
 

1/13/2021     Thank you – Food Distribution 

 

Hello Lake Forest Parents this is Ms. Boyd with a BIG Thank you! Our 3rd first day 

of school went very smoothly. We had a few glitches in the morning but overall, it 

was a good day thanks to the wonderful students you send us. Please be 

reminded all students attending school face to face MUST come to school wearing 

a mask. The masks must be worn at all times. We appreciate you helping us out 

by reminding them to put it on before they get out of the car or enter campus. 

Thanks! 

I do have an update on our food distribution. We will still provide food on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays but only from 11:00-12:00. Again, Food distribution will 

only be held for one hour now not 2…from 11:00 to 12:00 on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays. 

 


